
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING  October 10, 2011 7PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Don Weigel, Dave Bajuscak, Ken Lord, and Matt 
Hull 
 
Also attending:  Mary Robertson, Butch Yurish (Lance Safety Products), James 
Geraghty, Patsy Starlipper, and Shannon French 
 
The minutes from September’s meeting were read and approved.  
 
Old Business: The shed structures that were alleged to be housing humans were 
determined to be baseless. The issue is that a shed has been erected that did not have a 
permit. 
 
Permits: Johnny F. Starlipper, 82 S. Main Street, wants a permit for a shed.  It is 21’ x 
11’, vinyl siding, no electric. This is the structure mentioned in Old Buisiness above. 
Patsy Starlipper was present to answer questions that arose from the Committee. Not 
addressed in the drawing were the setbacks from the property line. Ms. Starlipper was 
told this information must be given to Rick. It was determined to recommend to Rick to 
issue the permit once Ms. Starlipper provides setback information. 
 
Washington County Highway Department, 6223 Coffman Farms Road, wants a permit to 
erect ridged lifeline fall protection. Butch Yurish was present at this meeting to answer 
questions that arose from the Committee. This safety lifeline will protect workers when 
they are working on top of the trucks. It will consist of a 6’ x 6’ x4’ concrete foundation 
on the north side of the building and at same angle as the gas island. It will be 26 feet 
high and galvanized. Dave made a motion to approve, Don seconded. All agreed.  
 
Randy read an informational letter from MDE concerning money that is available to 
communities to develop a plan to protect water sources from contamination. The 
assessment has already been completed and Rick will be contacted.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:26 PM.  


